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Welcome to Spring term 1! 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, we are glad to say that it 

has been another fantastic term for all students 

and staff full of opportunities and 

improvements. 

Just like previous terms, our students have 

consistently learnt and practised their 

knowledge with our values in mind, with each 

value being celebrated on a weekly basis. 

 

Horizon Conference and Awards 

Ceremony 2024 

The Horizon Conference and Awards event this 

year honored the leadership, accomplishments, 

and exceptional contributions of our youth and 

colleagues. The organization's top initiatives 

continues to fulfill the nation's expanding need 

for specialized youth care, assistance, and 

education for the upcoming years. 

Our Values 

      

      

      

      
 
“Our ambition and focus 

are to enable people we 

care for to fulfil their 

potential and achieve the 

brightest futures”. 
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Careers Fair 

This term, Horizon provided students with an opportunity to 

grow their understanding of certain career choices and 

industries that they may be interested in.    

Food Tech 

 Awesome baking and 

cooking from our students! 

 

KS4 Artwork 

Our KS4 students continue to practise fantastic creative 

skills, demonstrating engagement with self-expression 

and positive experimentation. 
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I am incredibly proud of our students who have 

continued to work incredibly hard this half term. It 

has not been an easy half term as we began this 

new year with a melancholy event, the sad passing 

of our beloved student and friend Emmanuel, yet 

the students have been able to find reasons and 

opportunities to celebrate his life and appreciate 

the legacy he left. Thank you for your continued 

support during this difficult time.  

As this half term ends on Friday, we are pleased that 

we will be celebrating the Vietnamese and Chinese 

New Year on Friday by participating in different 

activities. Please can I remind each student to wear 

their own clothes and an item of red as we learn 

about the significance of this colour as part of the 

New Year celebrations.  

 

Wishing you a restful and relaxing half term break. 

Kind regards, 

Samantha Hoyer 

 

 

Balancing Screen Time 

Keeping our students safe is our 

number one priority, hence 

some helpful tips on how to 

help our students maintain a 

healthy online habit and a good 

digital diet are as listed: 

 

• Set digital rules together 

• Stay engaged in their 

screen use 

• Discuss online risks and 

strategies to tackle them 

• Set a good example with 

your own screen use 

• Use tech tools to 

manage their time and 

access to social media 

 

More information can be found 

at:  

www.Internetmatters.org 
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Term dates: 

Half term - Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February 

2024 

Easter Holidays - Friday 29th March to Friday 12th April 

2024 

May Bank Holiday - Monday 6th May 2024 

Half term - Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 2024 

Summer Holidays - Thursday 25th July 2024 

 

Latest Updates: 

By now, all students should have received two polo shirts and 

one jumper each, if not then please get in touch with the 

administrations team by calling: 02045014741 

 

SLT/DSL 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please do not 

hesitate to get in touch with our Headteacher: 

Mrs Samantha Hoyer – Head Teacher 

Samantha.hoyer@horizoncare.co.uk 

Celebrating the Life of 

Emmanuel Caulker 
21/02/2007 – 02/01/2024 

To Emmanuel,           

Heavy hearts can last a while 

but memories, good times 

and the thoughts of you will 

last a lifetime. May the sky 

welcome you with open arms 

as you rest in paradise and 

look over all of those you 

have impacted with your 

smile and good heart. 

Sprinkles of your spirit will 

land on the earth and make   

it a garden amongst the 

heavens. 

The past month we have seen the 

unfortunate passing of Emmanuel 

Caulker, although it has been a 

very saddening time, we would 

like to thank everybody who was 

able to attend Emmanuel 

Caulker’s order of service to 

celebrate his life.  


